ST. DAVID’S SOCIETY of MINNESOTA

A Society of Welsh Americans

331 Pearson Way N.E.
Minneapolis, MN 55432

March 23, 2010

John Good
13001 West Pershing Court
El Mirage AZ 85335

Dear John,

On behalf of the St. David's Society of Minnesota, I would like to thank
you for being such a wonderful part of our 100th anniversary celebration.

We have had many notes and communications praising the event, and
especially your wonderful music. When we were planning the day, one of
our firm ideas was that it should feature excellent entertainment of a
caliber to match the importance of the celebration. You and Billy
surely did just that.

We are also extremely grateful for your Friday night presentation on
Welsh poetry. There were a number of people who attended who have not
come to any St, David's events previously, and several of them joined
the Society the next day. You have a magic with both music and language,
and we are most grateful that vou shared this with us.

It is our hope that we may be part of your audience on many other occasions,

as many of us were in Wymore, and now here in Minnesota. Until we have
that opportunity, we will be enjoying Tramor's sound on our CDs.

Sincerely, (:’
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DARISEN W L

Marveen Minish

Secretary



